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This bulletin is issued to all schools that are accredited or are now in the process of completing an Application for Accreditation.  

REFRESHER OPTION DISCONTINUED 
 
The IADC Well Control Committee has decided to discontinue the “Option A” retraining option that 
consisted of a complete Fundamental or Supervisory Course every four years, with an eight-hour 
refresher every year in between each complete Fundamental or Supervisory Course (See WCT-1, page 
9, section VIII, A.1.) 

 

The sole retraining option for WellCAP schools will be a complete Fundamental or Supervisory Course 
every two years (what was previously referred to as “Option B”). 

 

Effective immediately, no new program applications using “Option A” will be approved by the WellCAP 
Review Panel. 

 

All WellCAP schools that are currently using “Option A” are hereby required to transition to the two-year 
retraining cycle no later than 31 December 2004.  No WellCAP Refresher Certificates (Form WCT-8) are 
to be issued past that date.   Form WCT-8 is to be discontinued and will no longer be available. 

 

This bulletin supercedes any version of WCT-1 dated prior to December 2003. 
 
For more information on WellCAP documents and procedures, contact IADC or consult the WellCAP web 
site at http://wellcap.org.  
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